
We have had a lovely winter term in Geoghegan House. As we don’t
write a report card comment for this reporting period, I wanted to give

parents a newsletter that offers some insight into what has been
happening in the house over the past few months

Though we didn’t get very much snow this year, there has been
consistent snowfall from January to March, which had delighted many of

the girls who have never experienced snow before. Our grade 10 group
took a trip to the local ice rink for some skating fun which was a bonding
experience for everyone. Our biggest snowfall came mid-January when

we had a snow day which the girls greatly enjoyed.
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Our cultural dinners continued into the new year as we tasted
delicious food from Vietnam, the Philippines, and China. New Year
celebrations took place for several weeks throughout the house
and we welcomed boarding parents who live nearby to come and

make dumplings and rice balls to celebrate with us.



Food is always an
important part of

boarding life.
From pizza

parties to cooking
competitions to

every day
creations,

Geoghegan House
loves to cook!

Just before Spring Break, we took a whole
house outing to Victoria where the girls got a

chance to shop and have a lovely dinner
together at the Old Spaghetti Factory. We
also celebrating the achievements of our

artists at the CVAC Youth Arts showcase.



We wish everyone a relaxing Spring Break and
a great final term of the year. We hope you

hear stories of the Grace, Growth, and
Gratitude expressed by your daughters when
they return and we will miss them while they

are away. Thank you for trusting us with their
care.

Sincerely,
Jessica Lyric and the Geoghegan House team


